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Please see the written response below in regards to the Violation Notice received Pitsch Sanitary 

Landfill. The Notice is dated August 26th and pertains to your visit to PSL on August 4th• 

Pitsch Sanitary Landfill had received manifested asbestos-containing waste on August 1st• This waste 

had been disposed of in a separate dedicated asbestos area within our active cell area. The asbestos 

area is designated with its own service/access drive, and the dump hole is indicated and highlighted by 

two 55-gallon blue barrels. The blue barrels are also taped with red asbestos caution tape and have the 

approved asbestos Warning signs attached to each barrel and facing opposite of the dump hole 

entrance; the asbestos hole is roughly 50 feet deep. Asbestos-containing waste must be covered with 

compacted non-asbestos-containing cover material at the end of each operating day it is received. 

The cause of the lack of non-asbestos-containing cover material being used from August pt through 

August 4th was because of my lack of reinforcement of this very inspection, which has since been added 

to my sign out checklist of mandatory items. This Violation is not ongoing, as it is checked every evening 

by myself, or by my Site Supervisor (Mr. Monroe) in my absence. Since I joined the PSL as Landfill 

Manager in April of this year, I have been endeavoring in safe and proper disposal, and we made great 

efforts to improve the previous asbestos disposal area with greater safety and visibility. The safety of 

daily non-asbestos-containing cover material will not be overlooked, and wil l be observed on a daily 

basis to ensure cover material is put on top before end of day. 

I have made the entire PSL working crew aware of this Violation, and I have coached the equipment 

operators on proper cover material and that it is needed to cover every day we receive an asbestos­

containing waste load. The daily observance of cover, along with the coaching and awareness session 

with the PSL working crew, were both done on the same day of your visit, August 4th . 

Sincerely, 

Ross Young 

Pitsch Sanitary Landfill 

Landfill Manager 


